

Nearly one-half of child care centers in Alabama are uninspected and unregulated for the state minimum standards for health and safety, which includes staff criminal background checks, appropriate staff-to-child ratios, and First Aid and CPR training.

I support the licensing and inspection of all child care programs for the state minimum standards for health & safety because I believe all children deserve to be in safe and healthy child care environments.

Name		Date
Email		Phone
Address	City	Zip Code
Organization		# of Members/Employees
I will support the Don't Be In The Dark Ab	out Child Care o	ampaign by:
Educating my network		Being a spokesperson
Through social media		In the media
Distributing Print Materials		Meetings & events
Writing a letter to the editor		I have a personal relationship with the following elected
Collecting letters of support		officials:
Sharing a statement		
Why quality child care is important to	o me	
A personal story		

*Signing the letter of support will enter you into the VOICES for Alabama's Children Child Advocacy Network (VOICES CAN!)

PLEASE RETURN the signed letter to the Alabama Partnership for Children: 2529 Bell Rd. Montgomery, AL 36117

alabamachildcarefacts.com - 866-711-4025 - alabamachildcarefacts@gmail.com



